From: Meynell, Charlotte

Sent: 19 January 2021 17:11

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Objection to planning application ref: 2020/5574/P
Hi

1

Please can the below email be uploaded to M3 and Trim as a consultation response to the above
application.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Planning Application number: 2020/5574/P

Site Address: 10 Belsize Park Mews, London NW3 5BL

Description: Erection of a sheer storey roof extension at second floor level
Registered 17 December 2020

Case Officer: Charlotte Meynell

Dear Charlotte,

Due to the Covid crisis we are submitting this objection marginally beyond the deadline set.

We understand you have received a detailed study of the effects that the proposed extension of number 10 Belsize Park
Mews will cause to the immediate neighbours in Belsize Crescent, Belsize Park Mews and Daleham Mews (Christ Knight’s

submission on website). We would like to register our strong agreement with the reasoning
contained therein. Other objections have also been sent from many residents in Daleham Mews.



There is perhaps no particular need to repeat all the reasons for objection to this planning application. Qur particular
concern is that, as the proposed extra floor is actually abutting the rear wall of No 9 it has the
effect of blocking light and therefore adversely effects the quality of light more widely.

In addition, we live at 13 Daleham Mews, and the proposed extra floor will also impact on our privacy, at it would
overlook our roof terrace on the second floor.

An equally important point of concern is that this development potentially interferes with the traditional character of this
historic mews in a preservation area.

In sum, we object strongly to this planning application.

Also, we would expect to be kept informed of any decisions taken.

Your sincerely,

Professor Peter Leyland
Mrs Putachad Leyland



